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BCSD TRI-ARTS FEST  

 On Saturday, March 28th the Barberton City 

Schools will be hosting our annual Tri-Arts         

festival at Barberton High School.  Student           

artwork from all the Barberton City Schools will 

be on display and there will be student musical 

performances throughout the day.  More              

information about the schedule of the day will be 

available soon but make sure to save the date! 

 

SPRING PICTURES 

 On Monday, March 9th Lifetouch will be back 

at Barberton Elementary East completing Spring 

Pictures. You can order before picture day at  

mylifetouch.com using 

the code: EVTNFBHVM.  
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Kindness Week  

Kindness Week for the month of March is March 

9-March 13.  The theme for Kindness Week in 

March is:  

     Dealing With Anger  

Family Night  

Family Night for the month of March  is Tuesday, 

March 10th.  There will be no homework assigned 

on family night. The BCSD is asking families to 

spend some time that evening as a family talking 

about the things going on in your student’s lives 

both in and out of school.  Also, check out the          

latest Barberton Magical Bedtime Story on the                                 

barbertonschools.org webpage.   

 

        Magic Time  

Magic Time for the month of March falls on 

Wednesday, March 11th.  On Magic Time days 

the first bell is at 9:45am and the tardy bell is at 

9:55am.  Students are not required in school  until 

those times.  Busing, Latchkey and breakfast will 

run at their regular, everyday, times.                                   

Students who arrive before the 9:45am first bell 

will be supervised.   

 

B.E.E. PLEDGE 

I will do my job and be here all 

day everyday.      

                                                       

I will be respectful, responsible 

and safe, and ready to learn. 

 

If I see, or hear something wrong, 

I will say something to an adult.   



UPCOMING                    
CALENDAR OF 

EVENTS: 

March 4:   Start of 2nd Grade        
     Swimming Safety at Lake 
     Anna YMCA  

 

March 5:   Eastside Players                
     Performance of                
     Snow White 6pm 

 

March 9-13:  Kindness Week  

 

March 9:   Spring Pictures 

 

March 10:  Family Night  

     PTA Meeting 3:45pm 

 

March 11:  Magic Time  

 

March 13:  Golden Ticket Ceremony 
     9:30am in the Cafeteria 

 

March 20:  PTA Popcorn Day  

 

March 23-27: Book Fair  

 

March 26:  Mother-Son Game Night 
     6pm BEE  

 

March 28:  Tri-Arts Festival @ BHS 

 

April 3:   PTA Popcorn  

 

April 6-10:  Spring Break  

 

April 14-27:  AIR Testing                   

Scholastic Book Fair  

 The BEE PTA will be hosting their annual book 

fair from March 23rd through March 27th.                

All students will have an      

assigned day to shop so 

please look for the flyer to 

come home in their  purple 

folders soon.      

 

 

Mother-Son Game Night  

 On Thursday, March 26th the BEE PTA will be 

hosting a mother-son game night here at the 

school.  They invite students, moms, stepmoms, 

grandmas, aunts, sisters, cousins, etc. to join us 

for a night of fun!.  The event will run from 6-8p.m. 

and will include cosmic bowling, board and card 

games, dinner, and a sundae bar.   

  



Questions or Concerns??  Contact Us 

Mr. Saunders– Principal   msaunders@barbertonschools.org 

Mrs. McGhee– Associate Principal  smcghee@barbertonschools.org 

BEE Main Office– 330-745-5492 

 


